From: Clerk NG
Sent: 23 July 2024 08:29

To: I Lz Beth

Subject: RE: Policy GI2

Dear Liz,

The Parish Council consider that this is a very helpful clarification of the purpose of this policy.

Kind regards,

]

I

Clerk to Willand Parish Council

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.willand-
pc.org.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmsonjak%40middevon.gov.uk%7Caabb20af8dff4ecdaba608dcaae91d4d%7C8ddf2
2c7b00e442982f6108505d03118%7C0%7C0%7C638573165432809446%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiM
C4AwLjAwMDAILCJQljoiV2luMzliLCJBTil6lk1haWwiLCIXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nlYQ02GMrrB%2Bz%2
BZ%2FYE1p3%2FM5jmBW3qlUCKP1rhSk7Bk%3D&reserved=0

07920 014407

----- Original Message-----

From: I
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 2:39 PM

To: Liz Beth I C < I
Subject: RE: Policy GI2

Hi Liz,
We have nothing against this change as it would clarify the policy.
Kind regards,

----- Original Message-----

From: Liz Beth I
Sent: 11 July 2024 17:45

To: Clerk | 8
Subject: Policy GI2

| am looking at this policy and Map 6, and am assuming that the areas of local biodiversity value are those listed in
clause 1 of the policy. Other corridors marked on the map are for the purposes of Clause 2, | also assume.

| am proposing that Clause 3 be clarified to refer to the areas defined in Clause 1, as the level of protection proposed
in the policy does not seem proportionate to the smaller green corridors shown on Map 6 but not listed in Clause 1.

Your comments will be welcome.



Best wishes

Liz

Examiner Willand NP

Save time and do it online
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.middevon.gov.uk%2F&data=05%7C02
%7Cmsonjak%40middevon.gov.uk%7Caabb20af8dff4decdaba608dcaae91d4d%7C8ddf22c7b00e442982f6108505d03
118%7C0%7C0%7C638573165432819785%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAILCJQljoiV2IuMz
liLCJBTil6lk1haWwiLCIXVCI6MNn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BJTc8xiA4tCNgRogGlzYInIdMDD%2Bw%2FXL8L8
A867sFo%3D&reserved=0<https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.middevon.g
ov.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmsonjak%40middevon.gov.uk%7Caabb20af8dffdecdaba608dcaae91d4d%7C8ddf22c7
b00e442982f6108505d03118%7C0%7C0%7C638573165432827509%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIljoiMCAw
LJAWMDAILCJQljoiV2IuMzliLCJBTil61k1haWwiLCIXVCI6MNn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YmysxbYPOdoJQtA1W2h3
X%2FBM8nVBzzQKHYMxXhEfDIJE%3D&reserved=0>

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. It may be
confidential and also legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete the
message from your system immediately.

Under the Regulation of Investigatory Powers Act 2000, Lawful Business Practice Regulations, any E-mail sent to or
from this address may be accessed by someone other than the recipient for system management and security
purposes.

Senders and recipients should be aware that emails and their contents may have to be disclosed in response to a
request made under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation.

This email message has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses. However, Mid Devon District Council
does not accept any liability in respect of damage caused by any virus that is not detected.



